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 Date:   Thursday, March 11, 2010  
     
 To:   Lumenera Partners 
 
 From:   Darren Bessette, Industrial Product Manager 
  

  
 
 Re:  Lu120 & Lu125 Product Modification Notice 
   #10-Ind-01 

 
 
A manufacturer modification to the CMOS sensor designed into the Lu120 and Lu125 USB 2.0 
camera models has resulted in a change to the sensor and Lumenera part ordering numbers. 
Effective immediately the part numbers for these products will change as follows:  
 

Camera Description Previous Part Number New Part Number 

1.3 megapixel, color, USB 2.0 board 
level camera module 

Lu120C Lu120CB 

1.3 megapixel, monochrome, USB 2.0 
board level camera module 

Lu120M Lu120MB 

1.3 megapixel, color, USB 2.0 
enclosed camera 

Lu125C Lu125CB 

1.3 megapixel, monochrome, USB 2.0 
enclosed camera 

Lu125M Lu125MB 

 
Although camera functionality and specifications have not changed with this product modification, 
we have identified some subtle differences in the behavior of the replacement sensor you should be 
aware of. Please take a moment to read over the attached “Sensor Obsolescence Technical Brief” 
that explains these minor differences.  
 
We have secured some quantities of the original sensor that will be consumed with existing orders. 
Once the stock is depleted, new orders will be automatically switched over to the new part number.  
 
If there are any immediate questions or concerns, please contact your Business Development 
Representative at +1-613-736-4077/sales@lumenera.com, or our Technical Assistance Center at 
support@lumenera.com. 


